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I have had a meeting today with Paddy Newton who runs the door company 
that supplies my door staff. Paddy is in agreement with me that we should all 
meet up to discuss all your concerns with regards to the door team and 
measures to improve anywhere we can,  
 
I do think again it is important that we meet up once every month or at least 
have a report via email to discuss any incidents, that way we continue our 
close working relationship & cover any concerns either party have about the 
venue.  
 
 
Speak soon 
 
Ciaran Shanahan 


